
SHATAKA SEGURA
Anthem Kids Sr. Director 

Friday 7 PM Service

Registration: 6:35 PM 

Sunday 9 AM Service

Registration: 8:35 AM

Sunday 11 AM Service

Registration: 10:35 AM  

 SERVICE
INFORMATION

January 9th-January 29th

Prayer and Fasting

January 20th at 7 PM

Anthem Night

January 22nd at 9 AM and 11 AM

Baby Dedications







IMPORTANT
DATES

MONTHLY
THEME

This month, students will learn about

how amazing Jesus is! They will dive

deeper into His many miracles

throughout the month. 

Their memory verse can be found in

Luke 2:47, “Everyone who heard Him

was amazed.”

 

JANUARY 2023

A FRUITFUL
YEAR

We are also so excited to have had some of our very own

Anthem Kids publically display their faith through baptism

last year. What an awesome way to express the fruitfulness

of what has been taught! 

Check out our Facebook Page @weareanthemkids for more updates! 

are always in need of volunteers. If you would like to get in on

the fun, please join us Sunday,  Feb. 5th  at 9am in the Grow

Room for our New Volunteer Orientation. You can serve 1 or 2

times a month as a classroom assistant, classroom teacher,

at registration, or behind the scenes.

ANTHEM KIDS NEWSLETTER
LEADING KIDS TO KNOW CHRIST AND MAKE HIM KNOWN 

A  M E S S A G E  F R O M  O U R  D I R E C T O R :  

Parents, thank you for such a wonderful 2022. Let’s

continue to make disciples who make disciples in this

fruitful year!

Happy New Year! 2023 is here and

I am so excited for all God has in

store! Last year was an amazing

year and we are expecting no less

this year. Our word for the year is

“fruitful” and we plan to produce

fruit in every area of our lives.  One

way we do this is by growing in the

area of fasting. 

As a church, starting January 9th, we will begin 21 days of prayer and

fasting. This month we are challenging our students to grown in Christ

through the spiritual discipline of fasting. In the 7-11 class, we will

discuss what fasting isn’t, what it is, and give them a daily Bible

reading plan to follow along with their 4 for 4. I know that may be a big

challenge for the younger children, but please include them in on what

you’re doing as a family; this will be great exposure for them. We can’t

wait to hear the testimonies!

Speaking of being fruitful, we kicked our year off right by adding 10

new Anthem Kids Volunteers to our team. That is huge and we are so

grateful to God for providing! As an ever growing ministry, we 


